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fewer kids in a family mean smarter kids). Conley encourages parents to draw on
the latest data to rear children, if only because that level of engagement with
kids will produce solid and happy ones. Ultimately these experiments are very
loving, and the outcomes are redemptive—even when Conley’s sassy kids show him the
limits of his profession. Parentology teaches you everything you need to know
about the latest literature on parenting—with lessons that go down easy. You’ll be
laughing and learning at the same time.
Idea Man Paul Allen 2011-04-19 By his early thirties, Paul Allen was a worldfamous billionaire-and that was just the beginning. In 2007 and 2008, Time named
Paul Allen, the cofounder of Microsoft, one of the hundred most influential people
in the world. Since he made his fortune, his impact has been felt in science,
technology, business, medicine, sports, music, and philanthropy. His passion,
curiosity, and intellectual rigor-combined with the resources to launch and
support new initiatives-have literally changed the world. In 2009 Allen discovered
that he had lymphoma, lending urgency to his desire to share his story for the
first time. In this classic memoir, Allen explains how he has solved problems,
what he's learned from his many endeavors-both the triumphs and the failures-and
his compelling vision for the future. He reflects candidly on an extraordinary
life. The book also features previously untold stories about everything from the
true origins of Microsoft to Allen's role in the dawn of private space travel
(with SpaceShipOne) and in discoveries at the frontiers of brain science. With
honesty, humor, and insight, Allen tells the story of a life of ideas made real.
The Female Brain Louann Brizendine, M.D. 2007-08-07 Since Dr. Brizendine wrote The
Female Brain ten years ago, the response has been overwhelming. This New York
Times bestseller has been translated into more than thirty languages, has sold
nearly a million copies between editions, and has most recently inspired a
romantic comedy starring Whitney Cummings and Sofia Vergara. And its profound
scientific understanding of the nature and experience of the female brain
continues to guide women as they pass through life stages, to help men better
understand the girls and women in their lives, and to illuminate the delicate
emotional machinery of a love relationship. Why are women more verbal than men?
Why do women remember details of fights that men can’t remember at all? Why do
women tend to form deeper bonds with their female friends than men do with their
male counterparts? These and other questions have stumped both sexes throughout
the ages. Now, pioneering neuropsychiatrist Louann Brizendine, M.D., brings
together the latest findings to show how the unique structure of the female brain
determines how women think, what they value, how they communicate, and who they
love. While doing research as a medical student at Yale and then as a resident and
faculty member at Harvard, Louann Brizendine discovered that almost all of the
clinical data in existence on neurology, psychology, and neurobiology focused
exclusively on males. In response to the overwhelming need for information on the
female mind, Brizendine established the first clinic in the country to study and
treat women’s brain function. In The Female Brain, Dr. Brizendine distills all her
findings and the latest information from the scientific community in a highly
accessible book that educates women about their unique brain/body/behavior. The
result: women will come away from this book knowing that they have a lean, mean,
communicating machine. Men will develop a serious case of brain envy.
Where Wizards Stay Up Late Matthew Lyon 1999-08-19 Twenty five years ago, it
didn't exist. Today, twenty million people worldwide are surfing the Net. Where
Wizards Stay Up Late is the exciting story of the pioneers responsible for
creating the most talked about, most influential, and most far-reaching
communications breakthrough since the invention of the telephone. In the 1960's,
when computers where regarded as mere giant calculators, J.C.R. Licklider at MIT
saw them as the ultimate communications devices. With Defense Department funds, he
and a band of visionary computer whizzes began work on a nationwide, interlocking
network of computers. Taking readers behind the scenes, Where Wizards Stay Up Late
captures the hard work, genius, and happy accidents of their daring, stunningly
successful venture.
In Arcadia Andrea K Höst One does not simply walk onto another planet. At least
not without the help of a daughter who has developed unlikely powers, fought an
intra-dimensional war, and then arranged for a family relocation to a futuristic
clone of Earth. Laura Devlin would gladly have paid any price to have her daughter
back, so living in a techno-paradise with spaceship views is merely an added
bonus. And a dream come true. But Arcadian paradises do not come without
complications. Laura's include a plethora of psychic grandchildren. Interplanetary
diplomacy. Her daughter's immense fame. And KOTIS, the military watchdog that
seems to consider Laura's entire family government property. Forewarned by her
daughter's experiences, Laura had anticipated as many problems as she could, and
didn't doubt her ability to cope with the rest. But she had not planned on Gidds
Selkie, a military officer 'chipped from flint' and not at all the sort of man
lifelong geek Laura had ever imagined would find her interesting. Burned in the
past, Laura is surprised to find herself tempted. Is this a new start to go with a
new world? Or a mismatch doomed to failure?
The Licit Life of Capitalism Hannah Appel 2019-12-13 The Licit Life of Capitalism
is both an account of a specific capitalist project—U.S. oil companies working off
the shores of Equatorial Guinea—and a sweeping theorization of more general forms
and processes that facilitate diverse capitalist projects around the world. Hannah
Appel draws on extensive fieldwork with managers and rig workers, lawyers and
bureaucrats, the expat wives of American oil executives and the Equatoguinean
women who work in their homes, to turn conventional critiques of capitalism on
their head, arguing that market practices do not merely exacerbate inequality;
they are made by it. People and places differentially valued by gender, race, and
colonial histories are the terrain on which the rules of capitalist economy are
built. Appel shows how the corporate form and the contract, offshore rigs and
economic theory are the assemblages of liberalism and race, expertise and gender,
technology and domesticity that enable the licit life of capitalism—practices that
are legally sanctioned, widely replicated, and ordinary, at the same time as they
are messy, contested, and, arguably, indefensible.
To Life! Linda Weintraub 2012-09-01 This title documents the burgeoning eco art
movement from A to Z, presenting a panorama of artistic responses to environmental
concerns, from Ant Farms anti-consumer antics in the 1970s to Marina Zurkows 2007
animation that anticipates the havoc wreaked upon the planet by global warming.
Gratuitous Epilogue Andrea K Höst NOT A STAND ALONE NOVEL. An extra for The
Touchstone Trilogy. What happens when the plot ends? A relentless barrage of
weddings, babies, and planetary colonisation! Meandering through the two years
following the conclusion of the Touchstone Trilogy, this self-indulgent collection
of family reminiscence is more saccharine than dramatic, with the most action to

A Collection of Familiar Quotations John Bartlett 1856
Bones of the Fair Andrea K Höst 2013-12-01 Darest stands on the verge of a Golden
Age. The revival of the Rathen line and a blood price won from the Fair has drawn
a flood of visitors eager to snatch their share of changing fortune – or at least
one of the fabulous prizes offered at the Spring Festival. Among those coaxed back
to the once-failing kingdom is Gentian Calder, daughter of Shapers. Before she can
decide whether to risk her life by staying, news arrives to put all other
considerations aside. The Atlaran Ambassador and half the heirs of the western
kingdoms have disappeared on Darest's border. Gentian agrees to join the Diamond
Coeurveur and his apprentice in a rush to join the search. Will they find the
missing? A plot against Darest? Or uncover older secrets, buried deep? Keywords:
fantasy, high fantasy, fantasy romance, epic fantasy, fae, australian author
Human Computer Confluence Andrea Gaggioli 2015-12 Human computer confluence is a
research area aimed at developing an effective, even transparent, bidirectional
communication between humans and computers, which has the potential to enable new
forms of sensing, perception, interaction, and understanding. This book provides a
groundbreaking collection of chapters exploring the science, technology and
applications of HCC, bringing together experts in neuroscience, psychology and
computer science.
Our Enemies in Blue Kristian Williams 2015-08-03 Let's begin with the basics:
violence is an inherent part of policing. The police represent the most direct
means by which the state imposes its will on the citizenry. They are armed,
trained, and authorized to use force. Like the possibility of arrest, the threat
of violence is implicit in every police encounter. Violence, as well as the law,
is what they represent. Using media reports alone, the Cato Institute's last
annual study listed nearly seven thousand victims of police "misconduct" in the
United States. But such stories of police brutality only scratch the surface of a
national epidemic. Every year, tens of thousands are framed, blackmailed, beaten,
sexually assaulted, or killed by cops. Hundreds of millions of dollars are spent
on civil judgments and settlements annually. Individual lives, families, and
communities are destroyed. In this extensively revised and updated edition of his
seminal study of policing in the United States, Kristian Williams shows that
police brutality isn't an anomaly, but is built into the very meaning of law
enforcement in the United States. From antebellum slave patrols to today's unarmed
youth being gunned down in the streets, "peace keepers" have always used force to
shape behavior, repress dissent, and defend the powerful. Our Enemies in Blue is a
well-researched page-turner that both makes historical sense of this legalized
social pathology and maps out possible alternatives.
Stray Andrea K Höst 2011 On her last day of high school, Cassandra Devlin walked
out of exams and into a forest. Surrounded by the wrong sort of trees, and animals
never featured in any nature documentary, Cass is only sure of one thing: alone,
she will be lucky to survive. The sprawl of abandoned blockish buildings Cass
discovers offers her only more puzzles. Where are the people? What is the
intoxicating mist which drifts off the buildings in the moonlight? And why does
she feel like she's being watched? Increasingly unnerved, Cass is overjoyed at the
arrival of the formidable Setari. Whisked to a world as technologically advanced
as the first was primitive, where nanotech computers are grown inside people's
skulls, and few have any interest in venturing outside the enormous whitestone
cities, Cass finds herself processed as a 'stray', a refugee displaced by the
gates torn between worlds. Struggling with an unfamiliar language and culture, she
must adapt to virtual classrooms, friends who can teleport, and the ingrained
attitude that strays are backward and slow. Can Cass ever find her way home? And
after the people of her new world discover her unexpected value, will they be
willing to let her leave? Keywords: science fiction, ya, young adult, young adult
science fiction, science fiction romance, teen, psychics, space adventure, portal
fantasy, australian author
DNA Vaccines Douglas B. Lowrie 2000 Annotation State-of-the-art review articles by
leading experts summarize how to develop and employ the highly promising new DNA
vaccines, what clinical results can be expected from their use, and what is known
about how they work. Key topics range from vaccine design and construction to
preparation and delivery methods, including the use of classical adjuvants,
"genetic adjuvants," and the immunostimulatory properties of DNA and selected
oligonucleotide sequences. Several contributors provide strategic ideas on antigen
engineering and describe the novel applications of DNA vaccine methodology that
have recently emerged. Cutting-edge and comprehensive, DNA Vaccines: Methods and
Protocols provides a snapshot of the methods and thinking from which the vaccines
of tomorrow will evolve
Stealth Democracy John R. Hibbing 2002-08-29 Americans often complain about the
operation of their government, but scholars have never developed a complete
picture of people s preferred type of government. In this provocative and timely
book, Hibbing and Theiss-Morse, employing an original national survey and focus
groups, report the governmental procedures Americans desire. Contrary to the
prevailing view that people want greater involvement in politics, most citizens do
not care about most policies and therefore are content to turn over decisionmaking authority to someone else. People s wish for the political system is that
decision makers be empathetic and, especially, non-self-interested, not that they
be responsive and accountable to the people s largely nonexistent policy
preferences or, even worse, that the people be obligated to participate directly
in decision making. Hibbing and Theiss-Morse conclude by cautioning
communitarians, direct democrats, social capitalists, deliberation theorists, and
all those who think that greater citizen involvement is the solution to society s
problems.
Parentology Dalton Conley 2014-03-18 An award-winning scientist offers his
unorthodox approach to childrearing: “Parentology is brilliant, jaw-droppingly
funny, and full of wisdom…bound to change your thinking about parenting and its
conventions” (Amy Chua, author of Battle Hymn of the Tiger Mother). If you’re like
many parents, you might ask family and friends for advice when faced with
important choices about how to raise your kids. You might turn to parenting books
or simply rely on timeworn religious or cultural traditions. But when Dalton
Conley, a dual-doctorate scientist and full-blown nerd, needed childrearing
advice, he turned to scientific research to make the big decisions. In
Parentology, Conley hilariously reports the results of those experiments, from
bribing his kids to do math (since studies show conditional cash transfers
improved educational and health outcomes for kids) to teaching them impulse
control by giving them weird names (because evidence shows kids with unique names
learn not to react when their peers tease them) to getting a vasectomy (because
lab-rat-one-touchstone-2-andrea-k-host
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be found in snowball fights. For those who truly just want to know what happens
next, no matter how mundane, read on for the everyday, ordinary lives of psychic
space ninjas playing house. Keywords: science fiction, ya, young adult, young
adult science fiction, science fiction romance, teen, psychics, space adventure,
portal fantasy, australian author
I Hate You--Don't Leave Me: Third Edition Jerold J. Kreisman 2021-09-07 The
revised and expanded third edition of the bestselling guide to understanding
borderline personality disorder—with advice for communicating with and helping the
borderline individuals in your life. After more than three decades as the
essential guide to borderline personality disorder (BPD), the third edition of I
Hate You—Don’t Leave Me now reflects the most up-to-date research that has opened
doors to the neurobiological, genetic, and developmental roots of the disorder, as
well as connections between BPD and substance abuse, sexual abuse, post-traumatic
stress syndrome, ADHD, and eating disorders. Both pharmacological and
psychotherapeutic advancements point to real hope for success in the treatment and
understanding of BPD. This expanded and revised edition is an invaluable resource
for those diagnosed with BPD and their family, friends, and colleagues, as well as
professionals and students in the field, and the practical tools and advice are
easy to understand and use in your day-to-day interactions with the borderline
individuals in your life.
The Silence of Medair Andrea K. Höst 2010 Time stole victory. Medair an Rynstar
returned too late to drive back the Ibisian invasion. Centuries too late. When
friend and enemy have become the same thing, what use are the weapons Medair
planned to use to protect her Empire? There is no magic, no artefact, no enchanted
trinket which can undo the past. But no matter how Medair wishes to hide from the
consequences of her failure, there are those who will not allow her the luxury of
denying the present. Her war is already lost, but she carries weapons which could
change the course of new battles. With the skirmishes of war beginning, and
hunters in near pursuit, it is her conscience Medair cannot escape. Whose side
should she be on? What is she really running from?
Medair Andrea K Höst 2011 The complete epic fantasy "Medair" duology, containing
the Aurealis Awards finalist "The Silence of Medair" and the heart-rending
conclusion "Voice of the Lost". Time stole Victory. Medair an Rynstar returned too
late to drive back the Ibisian invasion. Centuries too late. When friend and enemy
have become the same thing, what use are the weapons Medair planned to use to
protect her Empire? There is no magic, no artefact, no enchanted trinket which can
undo the past. But no matter how Medair wishes to hide from the consequences of
her failure, there are those who will not allow her the luxury of denying the
present. Her war is already lost, but she carries weapons which could change the
course of new battles. With the skirmishes of war beginning, and hunters in near
pursuit, it is her conscience Medair cannot escape. Whose side should she be on?
What is she really running from? From the Aurealis Awards judges' report: "You can
read Silence of Medair for its strong, conflicted heroine, its playful subversion
of fantasy tropes, or its deep, detailed analysis of the nature of racism. If not,
just read it for the beautifully crafted prose." Keywords: fantasy, high fantasy,
fantasy romance, epic fantasy, australian author
How to Change Your Mind Michael Pollan 2018-05-15 “Pollan keeps you turning the
pages . . . cleareyed and assured.” —New York Times A #1 New York Times
Bestseller, New York Times Book Review 10 Best Books of 2018, and New York Times
Notable Book A brilliant and brave investigation into the medical and scientific
revolution taking place around psychedelic drugs--and the spellbinding story of
his own life-changing psychedelic experiences When Michael Pollan set out to
research how LSD and psilocybin (the active ingredient in magic mushrooms) are
being used to provide relief to people suffering from difficult-to-treat
conditions such as depression, addiction and anxiety, he did not intend to write
what is undoubtedly his most personal book. But upon discovering how these
remarkable substances are improving the lives not only of the mentally ill but
also of healthy people coming to grips with the challenges of everyday life, he
decided to explore the landscape of the mind in the first person as well as the
third. Thus began a singular adventure into various altered states of
consciousness, along with a dive deep into both the latest brain science and the
thriving underground community of psychedelic therapists. Pollan sifts the
historical record to separate the truth about these mysterious drugs from the
myths that have surrounded them since the 1960s, when a handful of psychedelic
evangelists inadvertently catalyzed a powerful backlash against what was then a
promising field of research. A unique and elegant blend of science, memoir, travel
writing, history, and medicine, How to Change Your Mind is a triumph of
participatory journalism. By turns dazzling and edifying, it is the gripping
account of a journey to an exciting and unexpected new frontier in our
understanding of the mind, the self, and our place in the world. The true subject
of Pollan's "mental travelogue" is not just psychedelic drugs but also the eternal
puzzle of human consciousness and how, in a world that offers us both suffering
and joy, we can do our best to be fully present and find meaning in our lives.
Mercy Andrea Dworkin 1993-01-12 A controversial novel by the author of
Pornography, Intercourse and Ice & Fire. Mercy is an intelligent and couargeous
woman who, as a nine-year-old girl, was molested by a man in a dark theatre. The
repercussions of this act follow her through her life. Gloria Steinem says of
Dworkin: "In every century, there are a handful of writers who help the human race
evolve. Andrea is one of them".
Joe Rat Mark Barratt 2009 In Victorian London, a boy known as Joe Rat scrounges
for valuables which he gives to "Mother," a criminal mastermind who considers him
a favorite, but a chance meeting with a runaway girl and "the Madman" transforms
all their lives.
Behavioral Aspects of Epilepsy Gregory L. Holmes, MD 2007-10-15 The field of
epilepsy and behavior has grown considerably in the past number of years,
reflecting advances in the laboratory and clinic. Behavioral Aspects of Epilepsy:
Principles and Practice is the definitive text on epilepsy behavioral issues, from
basic science to clinical applications, for all neurologists, psychosocial
specialists, and researchers in the fields of epilepsy, neuroscience, and
psychology/psychiatry. Behavioral aspects of epilepsy include a patient's
experiences during seizures, his or her reaction during and between seizures, the
frequency of episodes and what can be determined from the number of seizures. With
contributions by dozens of leading international experts, this is the only book to
cover all aspects of this critical emerging science. Adult and pediatric patients,
animal models, and epilepsy surgery and its effects are all covered in detail.
Behavioral Aspects of Epilepsy is the only source for up-to-date information on a
topic that has significant and growing interest in the medical community. This
comprehensive, authoritative text has a bench to bedside, approach that covers:
The mechanisms underlying epilepsy and behavior Neurophysiologic function
Neuropsychiatric and behavioral disorders in patients with epilepsy The effects of
treatments and surgery on behavior Pediatric and adolescent epilepsy Disorders
associated with epilepsy that impact behavior And much more
Voice of the Lost Andrea K. Höst 2011-09 "Five hundred years after the Empire she
served fell before the Ibisian invasion, Medair has betrayed her Emperor's memory
by helping the descendants of the invaders...Assasins, armies, and desperate magic
complicate Mediar's plan of escape. She has learned that you can never return to
your past, or run from the consequences of your actions, but can she find a way to
live in defeat?"--Back cover.
The Post-Truth Era Ralph Keyes 2004-10-03 The best-selling author of Is There Life
lab-rat-one-touchstone-2-andrea-k-host

After High School? reveals the pervasiveness of deceitful behavior in American
society, drawing on current research to explain why people lie and tolerate
dishonesty on a daily basis, and profiling the deceptive behaviors of such figures
as journalist Jayson Blair and professor Joseph Ellis. 20,000 first printing.
Stained Glass Monsters Andrea K Höst 2011-01 Creatures from the Eferum are a
world-wide problem: creeping through tears in the fabric of space, they feast on
every unprotected human they can find. Tyrland has a solution in the Kellian:
faster and stronger than humans, they are Tyrland's clawed, shadowy monster
hunters. But no matter how faithfully they serve, or how true their sworn word,
they are too different, too separate, to ever be entirely trusted. Rennyn Claire
is a complication. Secretive and obscenely powerful, she knows entirely too much
about a massive new threat to Tyrland's safety. Worst of all, she is linked to a
past that the Kellian would rather forget. All three of these things – monsters,
Kellian, and an entirely overpowered mage – are about to land in Kendall
Stockton's lap. The last thing Kendall wants is to try to play conscience to
someone who can swat her like a bug. But innocent lives are at stake, and no-one
else seems willing to ask if what is necessary is the right thing to do. And who,
exactly, is the monster? Keywords: fantasy, high fantasy, fantasy romance, epic
fantasy, australian author
Encyclopedia of Management Theory Eric H. Kessler 2013-03-01 In discussing a
management topic, scholars, educators, practitioners, and the media often toss out
the name of a theorist (Taylor, Simon, Weber) or make a sideways reference to a
particular theory (bureaucracy, total quality management, groupthink) and move on,
as if assuming their audience possesses the necessary background to appreciate and
integrate the reference. This is often far from the case. Individuals are
frequently forced to seek out a hodgepodge of sources varying in quality and
presentation to provide an overview of a particular idea. This work is designed to
serve as a core reference for anyone interested in the essentials of contemporary
management theory. Drawing together a team of international scholars, it examines
the global landscape of the key theories and the theorists behind them, presenting
them in the context needed to understand their strengths and weaknesses to
thoughtfully apply them. In addition to interpretations of long-established
theories, it also offers essays on cutting-edge research as one might find in a
handbook. And, like an unabridged dictionary, it provides concise, to-the-point
definitions of key concepts, ideas, schools, and figures. Features and Benefits:
Two volumes containing over 280 signed entries provide users with the most
authoritative and thorough reference resources available on management theory,
both in terms of breadth and depth of coverage. Standardized presentation format,
organized into categories based on validity and importance, structures entries so
that readers can assess the fundamentals, evolution, and impact of theories. To
ease navigation between and among related entries, a Reader’s Guide groups entries
thematically and each entry is followed by Cross-References. In the electronic
version, the Reader’s Guide combines with the Cross-References and a detailed
Index to provide robust search-and-browse capabilities. An appendix with a
Chronology of Management Theory allows readers to easily chart directions and
trends in thought and theory from early times to the present. An appendix with
Central Management Insights allows readers to easily understand, compare, and
apply major theoretical messages of the field. Suggestions for Further Reading at
the end of each entry guide readers to sources for more detailed research and
discussion. Key themes include: Nature of Management Managing People, Personality,
and Perception Managing Motivation Managing Interactions Managing Groups Managing
Organizations Managing Environments Strategic Management Human Resources
Management International Management and Diversity Managerial Decision Making,
Ethics, and Creativity Management Education, Research, and Consulting Management
of Operations, Quality, and Information Systems Management of Entrepreneurship
Management of Learning and Change Management of Technology and Innovation
Management and Leadership Management and Social / Environmental Issues PLUS:
Appendix of Chronology of Management Theory PLUS: Appendix of Central Management
Insights
Private Empire Steve Coll 2013-05-28 “ExxonMobil has met its match in Coll, an
elegant writer and dogged reporter . . . extraordinary . . . monumental.” —The
Washington Post “Fascinating . . . Private Empire is a book meticulously prepared
as if for trial . . . a compelling and elucidatory work.” —Bloomberg From the
award-winning and bestselling author of Ghost Wars and Directorate S, an
extraordinary exposé of Big Oil. Includes a profile of current Secretary of State
and former chairman and chief executive of ExxonMobil, Rex Tillerson In this, the
first hard-hitting examination of ExxonMobil—the largest and most powerful private
corporation in the United States—Steve Coll reveals the true extent of its power.
Private Empire pulls back the curtain, tracking the corporation’s recent history
and its central role on the world stage, beginning with the Exxon Valdez accident
in 1989 and leading to the Deepwater Horizon oil spill in the Gulf of Mexico in
2010. The action spans the globe—featuring kidnapping cases, civil wars, and highstakes struggles at the Kremlin—and the narrative is driven by larger-than-life
characters, including corporate legend Lee “Iron Ass” Raymond, ExxonMobil’s chief
executive until 2005, and current chairman and chief executive Rex Tillerson,
President-elect Donald Trump's nomination for Secretary of State. A penetrating,
news-breaking study, Private Empire is a defining portrait of Big Oil in American
politics and foreign policy.
Beautiful Trouble Andrew Boyd 2013-05-01 Banksy, the Yes Men, Gandhi, Starhawk:
the accumulated wisdom of decades of creative protest is now in the hands of the
next generation of change-makers, thanks to Beautiful Trouble. Sophisticated
enough for veteran activists, accessible enough for newbies, this compact pocket
edition of the bestselling Beautiful Trouble is a book that’s both handy and
inexpensive. Showcasing the synergies between artistic imagination and shrewd
political strategy, this generously illustrated volume can easily be slipped into
your pocket as you head out to the streets. This is for everyone who longs for a
more beautiful, more just, more livable world – and wants to know how to get
there. Includes a new introduction by the editors. Contributors include: Celia
Alario • Andy Bichlbaum • Nadine Bloch • L. M. Bogad • Mike Bonnano • Andrew Boyd
• Kevin Buckland • Doyle Canning • Samantha Corbin • Stephen Duncombe • Simon
Enoch • Janice Fine • Lisa Fithian • Arun Gupta • Sarah Jaffe • John Jordan •
Stephen Lerner • Zack Malitz • Nancy L. Mancias • Dave Oswald Mitchell • Tracey
Mitchell • Mark Read • Patrick Reinsborough • Joshua Kahn Russell • Nathan
Schneider • John Sellers • Matthew Skomarovsky • Jonathan Matthew Smucker •
Starhawk • Eric Stoner • Harsha Walia
G.I. Dogs: Judy, Prisoner of War Laurie Calkhoven 2018-03-27 Meet Judy: an English
Pointer and member of her Majesty's Royal Navy who served bravely alongside her
crew during World War II. When her ship was sunk by the enemy, Judy became the
only canine prisoner of war of the Japanese. Join Judy on her incredible journey
from puppy to soldier to POW as she narrates her story of survival and heroism.
This "dog's-eye view" takes readers into the heart of the naval action of WWII and
will leave you cheering for Judy and her human companions as they overcome
countless obstacles and prove time and again why a dog really is man's best
friend.
And All the Stars Andrea K Höst Come for the apocalypse. Stay for cupcakes. Die
for love. Madeleine Cost is working to become the youngest person ever to win the
Archibald Prize for portraiture. Her elusive cousin Tyler is the perfect subject:
androgynous, beautiful, and famous. All she needs to do is pin him down for the
sittings. None of her plans factored in the Spires: featureless, impossible,
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spearing into the hearts of cities across the world – and spraying clouds of
sparkling dust into the wind. Is it an alien invasion? Germ warfare? They are
questions everyone on Earth would like answered, but Madeleine has a more
immediate problem. At Ground Zero of the Sydney Spire, beneath the collapsed ruin
of St James Station, she must make it to the surface before she can hope to find
out if the world is ending. Warning: Contains swearing, sexual situations, and
Australians. Keywords: science fiction, ya, young adult, young adult science
fiction, science fiction romance, teen, alien invasion, apocalypse, sydney,
australian author
Habeas Viscus Alexander G. Weheliye 2014-07-30 Habeas Viscus focuses attention on
the centrality of race to notions of the human. Alexander G. Weheliye develops a
theory of "racializing assemblages," taking race as a set of sociopolitical
processes that discipline humanity into full humans, not-quite-humans, and
nonhumans. This disciplining, while not biological per se, frequently depends on
anchoring political hierarchies in human flesh. The work of the black feminist
scholars Hortense Spillers and Sylvia Wynter is vital to Weheliye's argument.
Particularly significant are their contributions to the intellectual project of
black studies vis-à-vis racialization and the category of the human in western
modernity. Wynter and Spillers configure black studies as an endeavor to disrupt
the governing conception of humanity as synonymous with white, western man.
Weheliye posits black feminist theories of modern humanity as useful correctives
to the "bare life and biopolitics discourse" exemplified by the works of Giorgio
Agamben and Michel Foucault, which, Weheliye contends, vastly underestimate the
conceptual and political significance of race in constructions of the human.
Habeas Viscus reveals the pressing need to make the insights of black studies and
black feminism foundational to the study of modern humanity.
The 6 Most Important Decisions You'll Ever Make Sean Covey 2017-10-31 From the
author of the wildly popular bestseller The 7 Habits of Highly Effective Teens
comes the go-to guide that helps teens cope with major challenges they face in
their lives—now updated for today’s social media age. In this newly revised
edition, Sean Covey helps teens figure out how to approach the six major
challenges they face: gaining self-esteem, dealing with their parents, making
friends, being wise about sex, coping with substances, and succeeding at school
and planning a career. Covey understands the pain and confusion that teens and
their parents experience in the face of these weighty, life-changing, and common
difficulties. He shows readers how to use the 7 Habits to cope with, manage, and
ultimately conquer each challenge—and become happier and more productive. Now
updated for the digital and social media age, Covey covers how technology affects
these six decisions, keeping the information and advice relevant to today’s
teenagers.
The WEIRDest People in the World Joseph Henrich 2020-09-08 A New York Times
Notable Book of 2020 A Bloomberg Best Non-Fiction Book of 2020 A Behavioral
Scientist Notable Book of 2020 A Human Behavior & Evolution Society Must-Read
Popular Evolution Book of 2020 A bold, epic account of how the co-evolution of
psychology and culture created the peculiar Western mind that has profoundly
shaped the modern world. Perhaps you are WEIRD: raised in a society that is
Western, Educated, Industrialized, Rich, and Democratic. If so, you’re rather
psychologically peculiar. Unlike much of the world today, and most people who have
ever lived, WEIRD people are highly individualistic, self-obsessed, controloriented, nonconformist, and analytical. They focus on themselves—their
attributes, accomplishments, and aspirations—over their relationships and social
roles. How did WEIRD populations become so psychologically distinct? What role did
these psychological differences play in the industrial revolution and the global
expansion of Europe during the last few centuries? In The WEIRDest People in the
World, Joseph Henrich draws on cutting-edge research in anthropology, psychology,
economics, and evolutionary biology to explore these questions and more. He
illuminates the origins and evolution of family structures, marriage, and
religion, and the profound impact these cultural transformations had on human
psychology. Mapping these shifts through ancient history and late antiquity,
Henrich reveals that the most fundamental institutions of kinship and marriage
changed dramatically under pressure from the Roman Catholic Church. It was these
changes that gave rise to the WEIRD psychology that would coevolve with impersonal
markets, occupational specialization, and free competition—laying the foundation
for the modern world. Provocative and engaging in both its broad scope and its
surprising details, The WEIRDest People in the World explores how culture,
institutions, and psychology shape one another, and explains what this means for
both our most personal sense of who we are as individuals and also the large-scale
social, political, and economic forces that drive human history. Includes blackand-white illustrations.
Human Accomplishment Charles Murray 2009-10-13 A sweeping cultural survey
reminiscent of Barzun's From Dawn to Decadence. "At irregular times and in
scattered settings, human beings have achieved great things. Human Accomplishment
is about those great things, falling in the domains known as the arts and
sciences, and the people who did them.' So begins Charles Murray's unique account
of human excellence, from the age of Homer to our own time. Employing techniques
that historians have developed over the last century but that have rarely been
applied to books written for the general public, Murray compiles inventories of
the people who have been essential to the stories of literature, music, art,
philosophy, and the sciences—a total of 4,002 men and women from around the world,
ranked according to their eminence. The heart of Human Accomplishment is a series
of enthralling descriptive chapters: on the giants in the arts and what sets them
apart from the merely great; on the differences between great achievement in the
arts and in the sciences; on the meta-inventions, 14 crucial leaps in human
capacity to create great art and science; and on the patterns and trajectories of
accomplishment across time and geography. Straightforwardly and undogmatically,
Charles Murray takes on some controversial questions. Why has accomplishment been
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so concentrated in Europe? Among men? Since 1400? He presents evidence that the
rate of great accomplishment has been declining in the last century, asks what it
means, and offers a rich framework for thinking about the conditions under which
the human spirit has expressed itself most gloriously. Eye-opening and humbling,
Human Accomplishment is a fascinating work that describes what humans at their
best can achieve, provides tools for exploring its wellsprings, and celebrates the
continuing common quest of humans everywhere to discover truths, create beauty,
and apprehend the good.
Hungry for Peace Keith McHenry 2013-03-01 The de facto how-to manual of the
international Food Not Bombs movement, which provides free food to the homeless
and hungry and has branches in countries on every continent except Antarctica,
this book describes at length how to set up and operate a Food Not Bombs chapter.
The guide considers every aspect of the operation, from food collection and
distribution to fund-raising, consensus decision making, and what to do when the
police arrive. It contains detailed information on setting up a kitchen and
cooking for large groups as well as a variety of delicious recipes. Accompanying
numerous photographs is a lengthy section on the history of Food Not Bombs, with
stories of the jailing and murder of activists, as well as premade handbills and
flyers ready for photocopying.
The Book of Firsts Karan K Anders 2021-05-21 Three boys, the 'kings' of the
school. One cynical newcomer. An outrageous competition. When Mika Niles overhears
the details of "The Book of Firsts" she's at first bemused, then scornful, then
intrigued. Judging which of three very handsome young men is best at kissing,
and...? With no time in her final year for serious attachments, a series of
lunchtime trysts is more than tempting – and an opportunity like this might never
come her way again. But this light-hearted game is also a scandalous secret, and
few can play with fire and walk away unscathed.
Lab Rat One Andrea K Höst 2011 Can she ever be “Just Cass” again? In the months
since Cassandra Devlin walked off Earth onto another planet, she has grappled with
everything from making blankets to helping psychics battle the memories of
monsters. Not able to find a way home, she has instead gained friends and a
purpose. Unfortunately, that purpose brings with it the pressure of being more
than a little valuable, and those she has befriended are also her guards, ordered
to explore and control her abilities to find out just what it is a touchstone can
do. Test subject was not the career path Cass had been planning. With no privacy,
too-frequent injuries, and the painful knowledge that she must always be an
assignment to her Setari companions, Cass can only wish for some semblance of
normality and control. And as her abilities become more and more dangerous, tests
and training may be the only thing capable of protecting Cass from herself.
Keywords: science fiction, ya, young adult, young adult science fiction, science
fiction romance, teen, psychics, space adventure, portal fantasy, australian
author
Independent Study Joelle Charbonneau 2014 Now a freshman at the University in Tosu
City with her hometown sweetheart, Tomas, Cia Vale attempts to expose the ugly
truth behind the government's grueling and deadly Testing put her and her loved
ones in great danger.
Radical Embodied Cognitive Science Anthony Chemero 2011-08-19 A proposal for a new
way to do cognitive science argues that cognition should be described in terms of
agent-environment dynamics rather than computation and representation. While
philosophers of mind have been arguing over the status of mental representations
in cognitive science, cognitive scientists have been quietly engaged in studying
perception, action, and cognition without explaining them in terms of mental
representation. In this book, Anthony Chemero describes this nonrepresentational
approach (which he terms radical embodied cognitive science), puts it in
historical and conceptual context, and applies it to traditional problems in the
philosophy of mind. Radical embodied cognitive science is a direct descendant of
the American naturalist psychology of William James and John Dewey, and follows
them in viewing perception and cognition to be understandable only in terms of
action in the environment. Chemero argues that cognition should be described in
terms of agent-environment dynamics rather than in terms of computation and
representation. After outlining this orientation to cognition, Chemero proposes a
methodology: dynamical systems theory, which would explain things dynamically and
without reference to representation. He also advances a background theory:
Gibsonian ecological psychology, “shored up” and clarified. Chemero then looks at
some traditional philosophical problems (reductionism, epistemological skepticism,
metaphysical realism, consciousness) through the lens of radical embodied
cognitive science and concludes that the comparative ease with which it resolves
these problems, combined with its empirical promise, makes this approach to
cognitive science a rewarding one. “Jerry Fodor is my favorite philosopher,”
Chemero writes in his preface, adding, “I think that Jerry Fodor is wrong about
nearly everything.” With this book, Chemero explains nonrepresentational,
dynamical, ecological cognitive science as clearly and as rigorously as Jerry
Fodor explained computational cognitive science in his classic work The Language
of Thought.
Champion of the Rose Andrea K Höst 2010 Soren Armitage is an anachronism.
Proclaimed Rathen Champion by the Rathen Rose, intended to support the rule of a
Rathen King or Queen. But there are no Rathens. Resigned to symbolising only
Darest's faded glories, Soren is not prepared for the sudden appearance of a
Rathen. Now she must find and support the heir despite the machinations of the
kingdom's regent, sylvan curses, and the strange behaviour of once-dormant
protective enchantments. While the odds seem stacked against her, Soren is
determined to do her best to live up to the name of Rathen Champion. But what is
she to do when it seems that there is something very wrong with her Rathen? Can
she trust the person she is meant to protect? Keywords: fantasy, high fantasy,
fantasy romance, epic fantasy, fae, australian author

3/3

Downloaded from licm.mcgill.ca on October 6, 2022 by guest

